To:  Executive Committee, Faculty Senate

From:  Joint Committee on Faculty Evaluation, Cat McGrew (Chair)

Date:  May 5, 2011

Re:  Request for continuance of Joint Committee on Faculty Evaluation
Last fall this committee was tasked with a specific charge (October 21, 2010).  I request that this committee be continued next year as the new evaluation system is implemented and that there be consideration of making this committee a standing Faculty Senate committee.  This step will help continue the benefit of a collaborative effort across faculty ranks and between the faculty and administration.
Should you have any questions or concerns, please call or email me.
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